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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance with Board Policy 
6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 

1. Xperitas – Intercultural Student Experience granted $250 to the Stanwood High School German 
Program to aid in teaching world language in the classroom. 
 

2. Friends of Camano Island State Parks donated transportation costs, $524.13, to Stanwood-
Camano School District for the Elger Bay Elementary, Utsalady Elementary and Stanwood 
Elementary 2nd grade students’ field trip to Camano Island State Park. 
 

3. Stanwood Booster Club, Sports Account, donated transportation costs, $333.65, to Stanwood-
Camano School District for the Stanwood High School Track Team’s participation in the Jock and 
Jill Meet, in Seattle. 
 

4. Port Susan Middle School PTO donated transportation costs of $231.96 and $1,214.93 to 
Stanwood-Camano School District for Port Susan Middle School’s choir field trip to the Music 
Festival at the Everett Civic Center, the band promotion tour at the elementary schools, the Jazz 
Band competition at Glacier Peak High School, and for the choir competition in Olympia. 
 

5. John Cumbow donated colored glass and miscellaneous tools, valued at $700, to the Stanwood 
High School Glass Art Program. 
 

6. Stanwood Elementary PTO donated $830.20 to Stanwood-Camano School District for a 
Stanwood Elementary teacher stipend for Outdoor Education and $130.93 to Stanwood 
Elementary to support the purchase of Chrome Books. 
 

7. Twin City Elementary PTA donated transportation costs to Stanwood-Camano School District for 
the following Twin City Elementary field trips: 
a. $248.43 – Highly Capable students to Coupeville and 2nd grade students to the Museum of 

Northwest Art in La Conner, 
b. $249.65 -  3rd grade students to Mount Baker Theatre, 
c. $309.55 – 2nd grade students to Woodland Park Zoo, 
d. $799.67 – 5th grade students to Camp Seymour for Outdoor Education. 

 
8. Cedarhome Elementary PTO donated transportation costs to the Stanwood-Camano School 

District for the following Cedarhome Elementary field trips: 
a. $487.10 – 3rd grade students to Padilla Bay, 
b. $636.57 – 1st grade students to Woodland Park Zoo, 
c. $890.18 – 3rd grade students to Pilchuck Glass Studio and 2nd grade students to the Seattle 

Science Center. 
 

9. Utsalady Booster Club donated transportation costs to Stanwood-Camano School District for 
Utsalady Elementary field trips: $198.52 for 1st grade students to the Everett Civic Center and 
$863.88 for kindergarten students to Everett Performing Arts Center and the 5th grade Marine 
Boat field trip.  The Booster Club also donated two Lightspeed Technologies FM Systems for the 
classroom, valued at $2,000. 
 

10. Stanwood Band Boosters donated transportation costs, $1,042.18, to Stanwood-Camano School 
District for Stanwood High School band field trip to and from Sea-Tac Airport for the band to 
attend the Anaheim Music Festival. 


